

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

May 8, 2018

Jean Wisniewski 3337 S 16th St Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. Wisniewski:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 24, 2018, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for Class D Operator's license based on your second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, May 8, 2018 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Class D Operator's license based on your second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSK

